Find out the latest about the work of volunteers with postively AFRICA - and thank you for your support! View this email in your browser



# positively AFRICA Update Kibera Holiday Edition



#### Dear Friends,

VETO JUNIOR FUNDRAISER

\$13,000

In this season of gratitude and giving, please consider one or more of the options below as we work hard toward reaching our goal of raising \$50,000 to create a permanent, sustainable school for Soweto Junior in Kibera, Kenya. Their current building has a dirt floor and no water or electricity.

#### IT'S NOT TOO LATE!

This is your last opportunity to purchase a ticket to win a gourmet dinner for up to 8 people. Draw date is December 1<sup>st</sup>. We will cater a 4 course meal plus wine in your home ...you just relax with your friends and let us do the rest! We will work with you to decide on the date and the menu. Suggested donation is \$30. Tickets are available at Munro's Books or by

calling 250-598-0708. All proceeds go toward building a permanent school for Soweto Junior primary school in Kibera, Kenya.



#### **GIVE TWICE**

You can make a meaningful gift this holiday season by going to our Give Twice page at <a href="www.positivelyafrica.org">www.positivelyafrica.org</a>. By making a gift to our school project, we will send you a card that lets your loved one know that a donation has been made on their behalf. It's simple and means so much. You can even get a tax receipt for a gift of \$30 or more.

#### **ONLINE AUCTION – Coming Soon!**

We will be holding an online auction in the new year to support the construction of a new school for Soweto Junior in Kibera, Kenya. Watch for upcoming notices. If you have a service or an item you would like to donate, please contact <a href="mailto:info@positivelyafrica.org">info@positivelyafrica.org</a>. Your contribution can make a world of difference!

#### **INCOME TAX RECEIPTS AVAILABLE!**

Your donation of \$30 or more will allow you to receive a tax receipt. Just <a href="CLICK">CLICK</a>
<a href="HERE">HERE</a>. You will receive the receipt from Canada Helps within a couple of days.</a>
Or You can write a cheque. Please make it payable to *positively*<a href="AFRICA">AFRICA</a> and mail it to: c/o Esther Hart, 3047 Washington Ave., Victoria BC V9A1P7. Be sure to provide your mailing address (required by the CRA) and your email address (to receive your receipt) for either method.

Your generous gift will help us reach our goal and ensure that Soweto Junior Education Centre has a permanent home.

With best wishes for a safe and happy holiday season from all of us at *positively AFRICA!* 



### **JOIN US ON FACEBOOK!**

Did you know that *positively AFRICA* has an active Facebook page? We invite you to join our group! To sign on, click on the image below.



## Contact us:

3047 Washington Ave Victoria BC CAN V8A 1P7

Donations by cheque are gratefully accepted and should be payable to ''positively AFRICA''

250 896 5933

info@positivelyafrica.org

www.positivelyAFRICA.org